

ENGLISH BLOG HOMEWORK – CLASS 3 – OCTOBER 2014

A Strange Noise:

Steven whistled happily along the corridor as he came home from school one afternoon. 'Hmmm...strange. There doesn't seem to be anybody at home, he thought as he stood outside his house.

Steven's mother was a housewife who was usually at home every afternoon. She would always be waiting for him at the gate. If she had any outings planned, she would always let Steven know beforehand.

Then, he heard a noise coming from inside, "Hee-hee!" laughed Steven. 'Must be that annoying brother of mine playing ricks on me again, I'd better put a stop to his silly jokes; thought Steven.

Steven was about to open the gate when he noticed that the padlock was missing. At that moment. Steven grew worried, but quietly and calmly he walked away from the house and ran to get the police. The robbers were arrested and Steven's mother and brother were untied. Steven was very glad to see both of them safe and sound.

Read the passage carefully then answer the questions given below:

- Q.1. Was Steven in the morning or afternoon session at school?
- Q.2. Why did Steven find it strange that nobody was at home that afternoon?
- **Q.3.** What made Steven worried?
- Q.4. What had the robbers done at Steven's mother and brother?